
 

 

27th January, 2025 
 
To, 
Online  Surveillance, 
BSE Limited, 
Listing Department, 
Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
25th Floor, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
Security Code: 531543 
 
Reference: BSE Limited mail - L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/2024-2025/353 
 
Subject: Submission of Clarifications on Increase/Spurt in Volume 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to the captioned subject, the Company “JINDAL WORLDWIDE LIMITED” hereby submit the below 
clarifications, that: 
 

 The Company has consistently complied with the timely disclosure of all material events and information 
that could potentially impact its operations or performance, including all price-sensitive information as 
stated under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

 

 There are no outstanding disclosures or announcements pending from the Company to be disclosed  as per 
the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, that could have any effect on the price movement of the Company's 
securities 

 

 There are no new events or internal reasons/information, whether related to the Company’s operations or 
performance, have occurred, nor does any undisclosed information exist within the knowledge of the 
Management or Key Managerial Personnel (KMP) that could impact the Company, other than those already 
disclosed to the Stock Exchanges. 

 

 the notable price movement by the Exchange is completely market driven and absolutely due to prevailing 
market conditions which together must have resulted into spurt in prices of the security. 

 
The above stated facts and the clarifications are true and fair in the view of the Management & KMPs and as per 
the best opinion of the Company. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours’ Sincerely, 
For Jindal Worldwide Limited 
 
 
Vikram Oza 

CFO & Director 

DIN: 01192552 
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